
 

 

FREE Flu Shot Clinic 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUMMIT HEALTHCARE 
IN COLLABORATION WITH 

HEBER-OVERGAARD 
FIRE DEPARTMENT & 

NAVAJO COUNTY 

 
 
Heber-Overgaard 

Fire Department 
 
 
 
 
 

will be providing a FREE FLU SHOT CLINIC to 
the community and you don’t even need to 
get out of your car. No appointment 
necessary to receive a flu shot. Patients who 
participate in the drive through flu shot clinic 
are encouraged to bring a non-perishable food 
donation for the community food bank. 

 
Saturday, October 1, 2022 

8:00 a.m. through 11:00 a.m. 

2061 Lumber Valley Road    

Overgaard, AZ 

 
 
 

 
 

 


